
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 4/22/2010 3:13:12 PM

'public.advisor@cpuc.ca.gov' (public.advisor@cpuc.ca.gov)
Stock, William (/Q=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WCS3);

To:
Cc:

Redacted

'jms@cpuc.ca.gov' (jms@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: PG&E's Request for Expedited Review of Notice of Application: Windsor 

Substation Project

Public Advisor:

Attached for your expedited review is a draft copy of the Notice of Application for the Windsor 
Substation Project. PG&E filed the application on Wednesday, April 21, 2010.

PG&E will publish, mail, and post this NOA no later than April 30, 2010.

If you have any comments on the form of this draft NOC, please provide them to me by 12:00 p.m. on 
Friday, April 23.

Please contact me at Redacted or at Redacted if you have any questions.

Redacted
Analysis and Rates
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

Redacted
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